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UNIVERSITY SENATE 
 
October 2, 2009 
 
 
 
Dr. Marc William Pound 
0233 Computer & Space Sciences Building 
Campus 
 
Dear Marc, 
 
On behalf of the Senate Executive Committee (SEC), I would like to thank you for your  
proposal requesting that “the ERG committee review the apportionment of the NTRF to 
determine if they are adequately represented and, if the ERG find they are not, request the 
ERG recommend corrective changes in the Plan of Organization or By-Laws.”  
 
Unfortunately, the SEC has voted against charging the ERG committee with this review.  
Members of the SEC felt that the current representation aligned with the requirements set 
forth in the Senate’s Plan Organization. 
 
Thank you for representing your constituency so thoroughly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elise Miller-Hooks 
Chair 
University Senate 
 
 


